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 The Assembly Education Committee reports favorably Assembly 
Bill No. 4190. 
 This bill stipulates that, for the 2015-2016 through 2017-2018 
school years, the assessments developed by the consortium of states 
known as the Partnership for Assessment of Readiness for College and 
Careers (PARCC assessments) may not be used to determine a 
student’s placement in a gifted and talented program, another program 
or intervention, grade promotion, as the State graduation proficiency 
test, any other school or district-level decision that affects students, or 
as part of any evaluation rubric submitted to the Commissioner of 
Education for approval. 


